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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

The public hearing for the SOUTH END LANDMARK DISTRICT COMMISSION scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 28, 2020 has been cancelled. At the direction of City leadership, all in-person 

meetings are cancelled until further notice. 
 
 
 

For additional information, please contact SELDC staff: 
 

Mary Cirbus 
(617) 635-3850 

SouthEndLDC@boston.gov 
 
 
 

DATE POSTED: 10/28/2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SOUTH END LANDMARK DISTRICT COMMISSION 

John Amodeo, John Freeman, Diana Parcon, Fabian D’Souza, David Shepperd 
Alternate: Catherine Hunt 
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